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Dear Sir/Madam

A47 Wansford to Sutton Development Consent Order (DCO)

Further to our most recent emails on this DCO, including the response to the Adequacy of Consultation
issued on 19t July 2021, which sets out sets out the matters HDC wishes to see addressed in the

application proposals, | can confirm again that HDC does not intend to participate further in this DCO
process.

Yours sincerely
Claire Burton

Claire Burton
Implementation Team Leader






